
 

 

TOWN OF HANNIBAL 
Planning Board Meeting 

July 7, 2022 
 

Planning Board Members Present:   Chairman Ronald Greenleaf, Anthony 
Murabito, Nancy Adamy, Joseph Melita, Carrie Deloff, Brandon Scruton 
 
Secretary:  Shelly Stanton, excused absence 
Absent:  None 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:03 by Chairman Greenleaf. 
Roll call was taken. 
The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all. 
 
Motion to accept the minutes from the June 2,2022 meeting was made by Joe 
Melita, second by Tony Murabito, all in favor. 
 

Communications- Upcoming SEQR Training discussed – check Association of 
Towns website for Fall Registration dates.   Date of next 
Planning Board Meeting changed to 8/11/22 due to conflicts. 
 
Old Business- Joe Melita inquired about G-Lodge special permit status. 
Chairman Greenleaf stated that Gaugers had reached an agreement with the 
county to hold two events and are still working on site plans. 
 
New Business-  None. 
 
At 7:27, a motion to adjourn was made by Joe Melita, second by Tony Murabito, 
all in favor. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Nancy Adamy  
Substitute for Planning Board Secretary 

 


